Public Hearing
March 22, 2021
8:55 A.M.

Lee Doolen called the meeting to order at 9:03 A.M. Members Troy Evans and Carl Munson were also
present.

Hearing held to discuss and receive input from the public regarding the application phase for a Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG) for fire equipment for the Arlington Fire Department.

At this hearing the following items were discussed:

® Arlington Fire Department is requesting $127,026.00 CDBG funds to be combined with
$10,000.00 in local funds.

® The funds will be used to purchase two new % ton brush rigs with skid units.
e Eligibility and application requirements were met

® Beneficiaries include Arlington Fire, rural area and Lincoln County, approximately 285
residents.

® Thisis a two year project

Commissioner Marlon Miller asked if the trucks were brand new and what type of fuel they use. Paul
Simpson replied that the trucks are brand new and will have a gas engine. The hearing was Adjourned.
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